
 

Barrow upon Soar  

Station Adoption Group 

Sunday 20th August – Sleeper Installation 

 

Volunteers worked all day today at Barrow Railway Station installing sleepers 

along the length of Platform one.  

   
 

We could not have completed the enormous amount of work today without the 

fantastic efforts of all volunteers involved in different shifts during the day. 
 

Thanks to Alexa from East Midlands Railways for 

providing our safety cover, and also Julie from CBC 

for providing safety barriers.  
 

Thanks to Honor and Alison for supplying cakes all 

day. Thanks to Barrow Community Library for loan 

of the thermos flasks.  
 

Funding for this project has been received from 

East Midlands Railways and 

Community Rail 

Network. 
 

 

Over the course of the next few weeks we will be back filling the recess with 

soil to begin our planting program which will provide a wonderful display of 

colour throughout the year.  



 

 
Our volunteers today: David, Dylan, Nick, Ian, Steve, Stewart, Jane, Linda, 

Anna, Julie, Karen, Andrew, and Annette 

Date of next task: Sunday 27th August From 09:00 

 

 

 


